
St Faith’s PA 2021 Reception 
 

Monday 11th June 2018 17:30 at The Leys 
 
You will have the opportunity to tour The Leys and a House (if required), to meet with a 
number of staff and pupils and to hear a presentation from Martin Priestley, the 
Headmaster.  
 
To attend please register at http://www.theleys.net/640/admissions/admissions-enquiry. 
 
Please note that pupils should wear their summer uniform for this event. 
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